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10th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

You may have noticed that Miss Crossley is expecting a baby later in the summer term. This 

will mean that Miss Crossley will finish for her maternity leave on Friday 24th June.  

 

From Monday 27th June Mrs Gascoyne will be Elephants class teacher full time until the end 

of summer term. Mrs Gascoyne will also take on the role of leading SEN (Special Educational 

Needs) provision across school.  

 

You will be informed of an update on staffing for September later this term. 

 

I am sure you will all join us in wishing Miss Crossley and her partner many congratulations 

and best wishes for their exciting time ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


